
 

 

We provide all our pupils with their own cardigan or sweatshirt and two polo shirts 
with our Chestnut Hill logo on. See the examples from our sister school, Maple 
Grove, above. 

However, at the start of the new term in September, we kindly ask that our pupils 
wear a plain white polo shirt with grey trousers, skirt or shorts and black trainers, as 
we are still waiting on the new uniform to arrive. See examples here. Thank you. 
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